
   Shadows and reflections. 

W/C 26th April 2021 

 

Hello, 

We hope you all had a lovely Easter, the children told us they all have lots of fun and 

enjoyed eating lots of Easter eggs, I think 100 was the most!!  

We would like to welcome the new children into our unit, it has been lovely to meet them 

and help them to settle into Preschool, our older children have been “Take Care” 

encouraging them to join in and showing them the different areas to play. 

Last week and next week we are doing a short companion project to our main topic. 

“Shadows and Reflections” which teaches children about natural phenomena, including 

shadows, reflections and echoes. They explore how shadows are formed and how they can 

change. 

Fortunately, we have had a sunny few days and the children have enjoyed making shape 

sticks to look at the shadows they make outside. Also looking their reflections in the mirror 

as they add accessories with material. 

Next week we will continue to look at shadows and reflections and look at positional 

language in Maths. Hide the toy is a great game to play at home, using the mathematical 

language: behind, on top, under, next to, in-between, besides, in front of etc to find the 

object. Then swap and they hide the toy. 

Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any questions or concerns. 

We will sending out the forms for parents eve next week for W/C 10th May. 

 

Mrs Morrell, Mrs Cruse, Miss Sandford and Mrs Spence. 
 


